## 08/27/2018 SCBAA Meeting Minutes - SCB Gym

Attendance: Mike Murray, Josh Toal, Matt Heischmidt, John Wolf, Matt Maher, Mat Kelch, Katie Nikodym, Mike Sievres, Sunny Kaushik, Ivonne Livingston

Guest: Dan Fitzgerald

Opening Prayer: Dan Fitzgerald

## Old Business:

- Golf Tournament: Still finalizing the finances from the tournament. Discussion was had regarding changes to payment options, such as Venmo and Square.
- Repairs: The new window in the gym has been tinted. Baseboards are still waiting to be installed.

## **New Business:**

- <u>Track</u> (Mike Murray): The CYC championship banner has been ordered.
- <u>CYC Report</u> (Matt Maher): The basketball playoffs will be hosted in St. Charles this year. The first chess match will take place on December 1, 2018. The boys volleyball playoffs will also be hosted in St Charles this year. The district is looking to switch from SI Play to another platform. No decisions have been made.
- Golf (Matt Heischmidt): N/A
- <u>Chess</u> (Sunny Kaushik): First meet will take place December 8, 2018. Signups will be open sometime in early October, with practice starting late October.
- <u>Pre-K Bball</u> (Gregg Jost): The fee for Little Bobcats will likely raise to \$60 in order to purchase more overlay hoops. Little Bobcats also requested no CYC games be played on Saturday mornings until 10:00 am. Basketball coordinator agreed to same.
- <u>Basketball</u> (Nick Hester): An email will be sent out asking for volunteers to assist in a committee for the 7<sup>th</sup> grade tournament.
- Registrations (Matt Kelch): N/A
- Soccer: (Eric Gray): The official soccer schedule should be released this upcoming weekend.
- Volleyball (Katie Nikodym): Katie is still dealing with some uniform issues. Late orders

- <u>Concession Stand</u> (Ivonne Livingston): Somehow approximately \$1000 of inventory has been lost or used. Ivonne is not sure who used the items, or where they went.
- Financial Report (Matt Heischmidt): N/A
- <u>Referee</u> (Jason Nikodym): Still looking for volunteers for soccer. The pay per game is still being dicussed.

Closing Prayer: Mike Murray

Next Meeting: September 24, 2018